18 October 2019

Upcoming events

The Department of Public Works and
Infrastructure will on 22-25 October 2019
participate in the 5th Annual Government

Exhibition which will be held in Bloemfontein in
the Free State.
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EXPANDED PUBLIC WORKS PROGRAMME WINS A
PRESTIGIOUS INTERNATIONAL AWARD FOR ITS ROLE IN THE
SOCIO-ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AND UPLIFTMENT OF

The Expanded Public Works Programme (EPWP) has won a bronze
award for the implementation of successful youth empowerment
policies. The announcement has been made at the prestigious
Future Policy Award 2019 ceremony in Belgrade, Serbia on 16
October 2019.

Subsequentto receiving the award on behalf of the Department of
Public Works and Infrastructure, Deputy Minister Noxolo Kiviet
says this prestigious accolade means that the work of political
leaders, administrative managers and officials, for developing and
implementing policies that enhance the empowerment of young
people in conjunction with communities, is evidently making a
difference.

She added that EPWP will continue to explore ways to enable
sustainable livelihoods through training and skills development, as
well as through advancing entrepreneurial development by
supporting cooperatives and small, medium and micro
enterprises (SMMEs).

“Youth unemployment remains a massive issue in our country
where young people have so much to contribute and every effort
must be made by government and the private sector to empower
and give opportunities to young people.

YOUNG PEOPLE IN SOUTH AFRICA

Article by Michael Mokoena, Pictures by World Future Council

The EPWP's bronze award is a recognition by the international
community of South Africa's role in the socio-economic
empowerment and upliftment of young people in the country. The
award also highlights proven policies that effectively promote and
scale-up local, national, regional and international youth
empowerment solutions,” Deputy Minister Kiviet said.

A total of 67 policies from 36 countries contested for the 2019
Future Policy Awards. The World Future Council (WFC), together
with its partners, the Inter-Parliamentary Union (IPU) and the
United Nations Development Programme (UNDP), with the
support of the Office of the UN Secretary-General's Envoy on
Youth, the International Labour Organisation (ILO) as well as Youth
Policy Lab and Michael Otto Foundation and Jua Foundation had
sent out a call for nominations to over 10,000 experts and
representatives of international organisations, academia, non-
governmental organisations, government agencies and other
noted experts.

Eight inspiring and impactful laws and policies aimed at
empowering young people to build a fair and sustainable future
have been recognised at the Future Policy Award ceremony. The
winners in various categories are: Rwanda, Estonia, Scotland
(United Kingdom), Nepal, South Africa, Europe, Los Angeles (USA)
and Senegal.




